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New Building!
Announcing the future home of the Little Credit
Union who Can! We have purchased the former Jim’s
Sunoco/Fischer’s Beverage building, and we are so
incredibly excited to get started on renovating it.
Check out our Social Media pages for more updates
on the renovation progress! Third Quarter Office

Closures
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THIRD QUARTER OFFICE CLOSURES
The credit union will be closed on

the following days this quarter.

Even when we are closed, you can

still access your account funds and

information using your R-S Bellco

Debit Card, by way of mobile

banking, as well as at ATMs.

Columbus Day
Monday, October 14
Veterans Day
Monday, November 11
Thanksgiving Day
Thursday, November 28
Christmas Day
Wednesday, December 25
New Year’s Day
Wednesday, January 1, 2025

7459-NL-1024
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Board of Directors
Keith Grable Chair

Dana Bialek Director

Janice Glass Treasurer

Gene Miketa Secretary

Lynn Reinhardt Director

Jeff Everly Director

Jay Funkhouser II Director

Office Staff
Bill Hershman CEO

Chris Matthews Loan Officer

Lina Houser Loan Officer

Anissa Heaton
ACH & Debit Card

Coordinator

Christina Sines Head Teller/
Account Servicing

Kristie Nych Teller/ Operations/
Admin Assistant

Mason Moldovan Teller/ Operations

Moira Hickey Teller/ 
Administrative Assistant

Pam Walsh Accountant

Supervisory Committee

Charles Douglas

Jim Hartge

Janice Glass

We at RS Bellco would like to thank R. Michael
Burry for his time and service given to the credit
union during his term on our Board of Directors.
Mike Stepped down from his position on the
Board in order to focus on spending time with
his family. Jay Funkhouser II has taken over the
position for the duration of the term, effective as
of the August 2024 Board meeting. 

Thanking Mike Burry

Our Semi-Annual Bake Sale, benefitting our
annual scholarship, will be held on Thursday,
October 31, and Friday, November 1, 2024. Be
sure to stop in and get all the goodies your heart
desires!

Bake Sale

Our Annual Members Meeting will be held on
November 13, 2024 in the lower portion of our
current building. Annual business matters will be
addressed and elections will be held for 2 seats
on our Board of Directors. If you are interested
in running for a position on our Board, please
stop in or call us for more information.

Annual Meeting

The following members have been awarded our
annual scholarship. Thank you all for your
support of our fundraisers for the scholarship,
without all of your contributions, none of this
would be possible!

Mia Gargiulo
Chase Grable
Alyssa Grunnagle
Mallory Foreman

Scholarship Winners

Natajha Alexander
Benjamin Walsh
Rory Hogan
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“The best way to
double your

money is to fold it
in half and put it

away”

-Will Rogers

QUOTE OF 
THE QUARTER

Need to make a deposit after hours or on the
weekend? Not a problem! With our secure after
hours deposit drop box, conveniently located in
our vestibule, you’ll never have to worry about
rushing to get here before we close to make your
deposit!

After Hours Drop Box

Unfortunately, we are unable to put stop
payments on transactions made with a debit
card. We are only able to put stop payments on
checks and transactions that come through as an
ACH.

Debit Card: No Stop Payments

Please use caution when shopping online, as not
all websites are trustworthy. Some websites may
try to, or will successfully, steal your card
information. If your card information is stolen,
we will have to shut down your card and order
you a new one, which may take as long as 14-21
business days for you to receive.

Card Caution: Online Shopping

With all of our upcoming updates, we would like
to start collecting your email addresses in order
to keep you all better informed on what we have
going on. Please be sure to give us your email
address next time you come in, or call us if
you’re unable to make it in.

Collecting Emails



RS Bellco Federal
Credit Union

RS Bellco Federal
Credit Union

@rsbellcofcu

@rsbellcofcu

Fraud Alerts
Now more than ever, fraud is on the rise. Please

be mindful of where you shop online, and

please answer if the fraud department contacts

you, or call them back if you miss their call.

Contact Information
Please remember to update your contact

information with us when you move or if

your phone number changes. This will

make it much easier to stay up to date

with your accounts.

FIND US ON
SOCIAL MEDIA!
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Hard to believe it is already Fall. We hope you’ve
all had a wonderful Summer and are ready for
the holidays to come, full of family, food, and
fun.

We’ve been busy here at your credit union. Our
biggest and most exciting news is that we will be
moving our headquarters to 630 Fifth Avenue,
right around the corner from our current
location. Our new space will be much bigger and
have all the modern amenities you expect. Most
importantly, it will have a drive thru! We will
keep you updated on how this project develops.

Also, over the next few months you will begin to
notice upgrades to our mobile banking
experience, including the ability to make deposits
through remote check capture.  We’ve just started
work on this project, there will be more news
coming soon.

Even with a new building and electronic banking,
we still have the best loan rates in town. Come in
and check us out, especially as rates hopefully
begin to come down.

Have a wonderful Fall and Holiday Season!

William Hershman- CEO of RS Bellco Federal
Credit Union

Letter from the CEO




